
The Vaucluse
Newsletter 

 NEWS FROM OUR SCHOOL

*Please see the Sentral School Calendar for dates and information on all school events 



Dear Vaucluse Families

What a wonderful week of learning and growing. This week children in Stages 2
and 3 both enjoyed some fantastic excursions, to enrich their learning programs.
Stage 2 visited the Powerhouse Museum for a focus on electricity Highlights of
the day also included the travel to the powerhouse and back – via ferry and the
light rail! I enjoyed the walk down to Watson’s bay wharf with them as they set out
on their adventure. Stage 3 visited the ‘Sculptures by the Sea’ event on a glorious
day by the harbour. I was happy to be able to join them for a part of the walk too
and hearing their reflections on the different sculptures.

Next week is another busy week and we are looking forward to welcoming
Kindergarten students for 2023 to our lovely school. They will be coming for a
twilight orientation scavenger hunt with their parents on Tuesday afternoon. If
you know of any kindergarten students for 2023 who are not yet enrolled, please
get in touch soon!

Our planning for 2023 is underway. If you have not yet done so, please confirm
whether or not your child will be returning next year. You can find the links in this
newsletter – either copy and past the link into a browser or use your phone to
scan the QR code. We give class formation a great deal of consideration so we can
best plan learning environments to suit students’ individual academic and social
needs. If you have any questions about class formation or planning, please don’t
hesitate to contact the school.

I hope you all have a happy and safe weekend!

The Principal's Report







Last Friday VPS celebrated World Teachers' Day! Our
teachers had a special morning tea and were showered
with appreciation. Teachers received cards and flowers

from their students. We are so lucky to have such
wonderful teachers here at VPS!





Stage 2 had a great time on
their excursion to the

Powerhouse Museum! 



Stage 3 on their excursion to
Sculptures by the Sea!



The Year 6 Halloween
fundraiser disco & bake

sale was a great success! 





4G loving being back
in the garden 



Stage 1 having fun on
our new fitness centre 



Well done Merit
Award recipients!




